
Subject: RE: Working Group Meeting
From: "OSZTREICHER, DANIEL" <DOSZTREICHER@lawa.org>
Date: 07/27/2016 03:41 PM
To: Laurie Hughes <lhughes@gatewaytola.org>, "TRIFILETTI, LISA" <LTRIFILETTI@lawa.org>, Omar Pulido
<omar.pulido@lacity.org>

Hi Laurie,

 

I agree that we should all start meeting. Next week probably doesn’t
work for us as a few people will be out of town.

Perhaps the following week would be better and also give everyone more
time to prepare. 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

From: Laurie Hughes [mailto:lhughes@gatewaytola.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 11:34 AM
To: OSZTREICHER, DANIEL; TRIFILETTI, LISA; Omar Pulido
Subject: Working Group Meeting

 

August 4th would be the best date for a meeting as representatives from
The Parking Spot will be in town.

Late on August 3rd would also work.

 

 

Please note our new address below.

 

Laurie Hughes

Executive Director

Gateway Los Angeles

9841 Airport Blvd., Ste #100

Los Angeles, CA  90045

www.gatewayla.org
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6PLBnHy-A&m=9uVBY_Tg7ydTCsnMXfYLuPBr2mP7z0M0_jmHsNDzrmA&s=I_gk9obaOyq4ip
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